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Press Release 
 

Winter Weather Information 

 

 Residents of Loudon please read the attached Press Release from the State 

of New Hampshire Department of Safety with messaging from Fire Marshal Paul J. 

Parisi & Director of Homeland Security & Emergency Management Jennifer Harper. 

This information is about the changing winter weather forecast for the next week 

and important preparedness steps each building owner can take. We have had two 

Carbon Monoxide emergencies & two Chimney Fires this week. Although we have 

not had the significant snow other parts of the state have. Please take time this 

weekend to check the condition of your chimneys & vents as well as to prepare for 

a potentially significant rainfall on Monday & Tuesday which could cause water 

problems. Take the time to clear drains which control water runoff to minimize 

opportunities for property damage due to the frozen ground and existing snow 

and ice conditions. 

Have a Safe Weekend 

Members of the Loudon Fire Department 

 

 
 

  


